

02 Mar 2009

Dear Mr. White and All AMTA Members

On behalf of the Air Force Enlisted Village, I'd like to express my sincere appreciation to you for your contribution of \$1000. We're deeply grateful for your continuous support and generosity.

As a token of our thanks, we will order a brick paver engraved with your organization's name, to be placed in our Garden of Hope on the Bob Hope Village Campus.

Again, thank you and your members, for all that you do in helping make our mission a reality.

James C. Binnicker, CMSAF#9

President and CEO